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Jump ticket winners at June’s meeting were Charloa Smith and Mike Ogden. 
 
Raffle Winner:  The winner of the 1986 raffle drawing was Jim Nally of Manteca.  Jim won a tandem 
jump complete with photo and video at The parachute Center in Lodi. 
 
The general meeting for August has been delayed to the second Saturday (the 10th) because so many of 
our members will be in Quincy.  Hope you all have a great time in Illinois and bring back plenty of 
pictures and stories for the rest of us. 
 
T-shirts: If you missed getting your Leap Year T-shirt, there’s still a limited quantity available for $10 
each in size XL.  Call the Treasurer or get yours at the next meeting. 
 
Demo Jump ‘96:  Looks like Livermore will not be having an air show after all this year. 
 
The Christmas Party will be held December 20th at Manzelia’s Seafood Loft in Hayward.  Mark 
your calendar now! 
 
Scott Keeney is planning on purchasing more “CPC Demo Team” knit shirts.  If you don’t have one or 
want to replace that old, raggedy one you own, give Scott a call at (408)261-8839. 
 
U.S.P.A. is no longer reimbursing the club for memberships paid through the club.  While you may still 
pay your U.S.P.A. dues through the club, feel free to mail them directly to headquarters with your 
renewal form. 
 
Members who now have electronic mail (E-mail) and would like their newsletter delivered 
electronically should send a message to the Club secretary (walkerk@netcom.com).  Also, if you 
would like to receive only an electronic copy (and not a printed copy), please let the Secretary know. 
 
Calendar: 
• Club Meeting: Saturday, August 10thst, 7:30 p.m., Livermore Airport. 
• Jump Day: Saturday, August 18th, Lodi. 
• B.O.D.  Meeting: September 18th, 7:00 p.m., Scott Keeney’s. 
  


